


From:  
Sent: 25 August 2020 11:17
To: Deborah Bragg 
Subject: RE: Objection to Grant of Premises Licence - 103 Uppingham Road
 
Hi
Just one more thing I don't know if I am able to add which is very important.
The owner has intention of letting people drink at the back of the shop. This has been a serious
problem in the area. You can pay visit to the store without notification and you may find
arrangements for this at the back.
Many Thanks
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